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Sustainable development goals definition quizlet

The United Nations Sustainable Development Goals are a global consensus on the most pressing challenges facing humanity. The 17 SDFs agreed by 193 UN member states in 2015 address human rights, gender equality, health, education and the protection of the air, land and sea. Achieving goals is the responsibility not only of governments and
nonprofits, but also of the business community. Therefore, UN SDGs can serve as a useful framework for sustainable investors. With that in mind, we've created morningstar's Social Development Index, ® companies that advance SDGs. Like many sustainability screened inks, Social Development exhibits attractive investment characteristics in addition to a
strong ESG profile. How to create an index based on the UN Sustainable Development Goals Morningstar Social Development Index, like the most sustainable investment strategies, uses a coexere of exclusion screening and positive ESG selection. Global stocks, starting with a large universe, these screens: Companies are concerned with weapons,
tobacco, gambling and other activities that disrupt social welfare. Companies sustainalytics consider to be involved in serious ESG controversies, such as oil spills, accounting scandals or data privacy breaches. Companies that do not comply with the United Nations Global Convention on Principles of Sustainability. Companies that outsm of global best
practices with overall environmental, social and governance standards. The companies are then selected according to the Social Development Score, which considers the 32 indicators that Morningstar and Sustainalytics have identified as the largest number of Germans for UN SDGs. These include labor standards, financial participation, drug donation
policies, and behavior related to bribery and corruption. Geography is another critical issue. The index prefers companies operating in areas of the world where challenges are most severe. Companies earn points for those operating in markets that are low-income by the World Bank or considered the Least Developed Country by the UN. For this purpose, we
use Morningstar's Revenue by Region data set. Most of the 200 index components are household names. Their products and services touch billions of people, and their footprint is huge in terms of labor and environmental impact. For example: Intel (INTC) is included thanks to strong operating standards, avoidance of conflict minerals in chipmaking, and the
use of renewable energy. Standard Bank of South Africa (SGBLY) is entering the index to expand access to credit not only in its home market, but also in less developed countries such as Angola and Nigeria. Danish pharmaceutical giant Novo Nordisk (NVO) is active in pharmaceutical donations and thoughtfully manages its supply chain. SK Telekom ( A
communications services company from Korea has made admirable efforts to address the digital divide by expanding connectivity benefits to remote regions. How does an SDG-aligned directory work? Morningstar® Development Index has been around for a long time, but performance has been strong so far. The most important stress test came in the
turbulent fourth quarter of 2018, when the index fell significantly less than the global stock market as a wide. This is because companies with sustainable competitive advantages, strong financial health characteristics and low volatility are preferred. These features, evaluated by the Morningstar Risk Model, are specific to investments that are scanned
according to the ESG criteria outlined here. The positive investment characteristics of the index support the view that ESG factors are material to a company's financial results. Sustainability is good not only for the world, but also for business. Dan Lefkovitz is a strategist for Morningstar's Indexes group. Since its launch five years ago, the United Nations
Sustainable Development Goals have been a topic of corporate sustainability. Then came COVID-19, which threatens our health and the health of our loved ones, brought the economy to its feet, and made us rethink how we work and live, the conversation has changed. But the frictions that COVID-19 has caused in our society, including its disproportionate
impacts on already marginalized communities, show that there is a huge need for SDGs to remain a priority, but also the existing limitations in our ability to address future crises such as climate emergency. And yet, last year, even before COVID-19, only 21% of respondents to the Accenture-UN Global Compact survey said that jobs play a critical role in
contributing to SDGs or Global Goals. And now, for the first time in years, the Gates Foundation, we have collectively declined towards reaching them. But does all talk about these Sustainable Development Goals mean it's wrong- or has the idea of implementing SDGs completely failed? Now that they have been in existing for half a decade, it has emerged
how difficult it is for businesses to understand, let alone handle them in a meaningful way, let alone SDGs. Their just number and complexity can be overwhelming-17 goals (why 17?) seem to overlap each other, 169 key goals, and more indicators. As big as they are, don't they miss out on open references to important issues like racial justice and equality?
Last January, B Lab and the UN Global Principles Convention launched SDG Action Manager, a free online impact management platform designed to address these challenges and help businesses of any size, industry or market understand, monitor and compare how business activities can contribute to SDGs. How his development process demystify gave
several valuable lessons and in the midst of covid-19 now enable them to take real, meaningful business action as relevant. So, what should you do to combat SDGs in a manageable and meaningful way for your business? Here are some tips: [Images: StudioM1/iStock]Focus on the details when recognizing the bigger picture. SDGs coincide with design—
the idea of sustainable development is numb and interconnected, and SDGs reflect this. But it's also impossible, and not particularly relevant, to fight them all at once for every job. The key is lean into this challenge, but not to use it as an excuse for inaction. Consider identifying a few key SDGs that are best suited for your business and use them as a focal
point for your overall strategy and efforts. But at the same time, don't ignore the rest completely. Just because biodiversity-related issues (SDF 14: Water Below and SDG 15: Life on Land) require prioritization does not mean that you should not be sure that you are a protection for workers' rights and welfare (SDF 8: Good Work and Economic Growth). While
you need to dig deep into managing SDGs that are most relevant to your business, you need to identify important management opportunities and strategies for others. [Images: StudioM1/iStock] You think you know what SDF 2: Zero Hunger is? You might want to double-check. Under each of the 17 SDGs, there are targets that provide concrete details about
each, and you may be surprised what is actually covered. Another problem lies here: These goals are not always actionable or relevant to individual businesses, or the goals themselves may seem inversely limited to the spirit of the SDF (for example, acceptance of current events is important). Starting with objectives and therefore taking a reverse-skinned
approach to SDGs, you can be sure that you fully understand not only the SDF itself, but also its headline. And with this understanding, you can then determine where it is appropriate to go beyond the goals, either by determining their business equivalents or by filling in the gaps that you believe are necessary to address them. For example, in SDG 10:
Reduced Inequalities, you can translate goals into equality-related practices and metrics (diversity in your business, high skin low wage rates, etc.) and expand these issues to include clearly unsymmetrical aspects of diversity and inequality, such as LGTBQdiscrimination and advancement. [Images: StudioM1/iStock] Consider all levels of your business. Once
you're focused on managing a specific set of SDGs in a tiniery way and have a clear understand of what each SDF represents, this is where you can just be resciented. Thinking about how SDGs can fit into all your aspects you'll understand many important levers in your organization to create changes and determine which of these levers are the most
meaningful (and most efficient at pulling). One way to think about these leverages is through the business model, internal operations, supply chain and collective action. Depending on specific circumstances, each of these fields may represent significant opportunities to contribute. For example, a company can start by measuring and managing the use of
renewable energy, understanding its ability to take climate action (SDF 13) within its own operations. Then you can also reduce their transmissions to suppliers, how to fundamentally change their products or services as carbon neutral or negative (business model), and then expand their thinking to think that perhaps the greatest potential impact is advocating
for industry collaborations or higher regulations just to increase contributions in their company, but also for their peers. In doing so, it is also important to accept that a business's own actions can both contribute positively to an SDG or hinder its success. A meaningful analysis should include not only the good things you do or the actions you can take, but also
the actions you need to stop. While SDGs are complex, they don't have to be overwhelming. The fact is that the immediate challenges of the covid-19 pandemic represent a unifying northern star, as our society and world must govern collectively and eventually grow. They represent a galvanized power that we all need to join, and an unprecedented
opportunity for businesses to release all kinds of capital - financially and beyond - to create a successful future for their business and the world. Especially in light of the challenges facing our health, wellbeing and economy at the moment, all businesses and anyone who has studied them should remember that even any estimate of reaching SDGs requires
more than any of us. This means that talking about contributions to SDGs should focus not only on what a company is already doing, but also on what else can be done or how much more can be done. It's time to look not only at speed, but also at speed. Alcause COVID-19 is a valid excuse, this is actually an opportunity. Now is not the time to slow down. As
a business, don't give up and just review SDGs, look at everything you've already done and start telling them a story about how you've already contributed. While this is a good start, that's not where we should be. Roll up your sleeves and think about the rest. Dan Osusky B Lab is a network standards director of global economy transformation organizations
for the benefit of all people, communities and planets. Most recently, its work has included the development of the SDF Action Manager in collaboration with The United Global Principles Convention. Compact.
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